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Monday 15th June 2020 - Community Assembly 

A beginning 

This week’s community assemblies will consist of a series of photographs to show 
you how we are beginning to reopen our School, with teachers and staff working with 
students in Year 10 and Year 12. We look forward to the day, which will hopefully 
come soon, when we are allowed to welcome back students from every year group.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Lawlor 


